Town of Hammond Planning Meeting, November 5th, 2018
Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.
All board members present along with Chris Koss and Darel Hall.
Approval of agenda, Miller/ Hawkins
Minutes from October 1st, 2018 meeting approved. Wiedling/Miller

Chris Koss representing the property owner presented plan for building location on double lot in Pine
Lake Subdivision. The driveway needs to be moved from the location on the original plat due to the
sewer system placement. The property owner is considering a second residence (In-law Bungalow).
Was explained that lots could not be separated in the future without a second driveway and sewer for
lot two. Planning recommended approval and sent to Full Board.

Darel Hall, Animal Control Officer attended to answer questions regarding a contract with Town of
Hammond to become the official Animal Control Officer. Has a yearly fee divide by all towns he
contract with for insurance, should now be between $40-550 dollars per Town. Animals collected by
Darel Hall are kept at his residence at a cost of $10 per day. Darel Hall has a chip reader and is reported
to Lost Dogs of Wisconsin site if chipped and/or tagged. Animal is kept for 5 days then turned over to
the humane society. Protocol and quarantine is followed if an animal bite is incurred. Contact
information would be provided to the sheriff’s department and to the Town website for Mr. Hall. Darel
Hall would bill Town of Haommond who would then bill the animal owner. It would require an addition of
Darel Hall to the Town’s ordinance. Planning recommended approval and sent to Full Board

Chairman’s Report, Paul Hueg said a second culvert on 200" street was replaced. Paul Hueg spoke with
the county, having trouble completing mowing because of wet ditches. County is looking at a new type
of spray to control weeds and brush in the ditches. Paul Hueg suggested we may need to review the
Comprehensive Plan for the Town and asked if any of the members were interested in being on the
Board of Review panel and if so to let him know.

Next meeting will be December 3rd, 2018.

Meeting adjourned 8:53 pm, Miller/ Wiedling

Submitted by Greg Olson



